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Calendar: 

 

New England Wood Carvers Spirit of Wood show – October 24, Bow New Hampshire. http://www.newc.org/  

for more information. 

CWCA Regular Club Meeting - November 7,2021- CFPA, 16 Meriden Road, Rockfall, CT - 10am-2pm.          

Just like old times, but with Covid precautions!!  And there is a place to carve outside if you prefer. 

CWCA Club Meeting – December 7, 2021- CFPA, 16 Meriden Road, Rockfall, CT - 10am-2pm.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Pres, 

Our November meeting will be at CFPA and remember to 

change your clocks back one hour !! 

Our October meeting at the New England Carousel Museum 
had a great turnout with some discussion of future projects 
including the Bellamy Eagle, which had the most interest!  We 
have done this in the past. Another possible project is a horse 
head.  Either are good projects so let us hear from you, what 
you would like. 
 
As always…remember to keep your tools sharp, your cuts 
clean and the chips falling!! 
 
Happy Carving, 
Leo 
p.s. …Have a safe Halloween, enjoy it but party safely!! 

Currently Serving CWCA Officers: 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 
V. President        Michael Audette 860-388-7874 Treasurer Bob McVety 203-288-3161 
Membership Mark Austin 860-283-2177    
Newsletter Mike Schulde       860-379-5805     mikeschu62@gmail.com                                     

                             

TIME TO ‘RE-UP’!    Please send $15.00 to Mark Austin to renew your membership For 2021.   
checks should be made to CWCA and mailed with following form to: CWCA Membership, 

258 Campville Road, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
 

Club resumes in-person meetings 

The first in-person CWCA meeting in over a year took place 10/3 at the Bristol 

Carousel Museum.  Beginning in November, CWCA will again be meeting at CFPA in 

Rockfall.  It’s good to be back!!! 

The club has also returned to exhibiting and demonstrating. White Memorial Annual 

Family Nature Day on Sept. 25 drew a good turnout from the club as well as 

attendees.  There was a good amount of interest in the club and in the creations that 

club members had on display and for sale.    
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   Spoon Carvers from CWCA gathered in New Jersey for the second time at the 
annual Spoonfest 

   

 

M. Schulde, 126 Goose Green Rd., Barkhamsted, CT  06063 


